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This week we have enjoyed visits from Chartwells 

Smoothie Bike, they delivered two assesmblies where 

they showed us how to make delicious healthy smooth-

ies, some children even got up to sample them.  

There has been lots of cooking this week in school with 

Year 2 making African fruit salads, Reception making 

spring rolls and Year 1 making Polar Bear cakes—I am still 

waiting for mine! 

I would like to thank our Y2 and Y6 classes for their tre-

mendous effort this term, attending booster classes after 

school to help with their SATs.  

We break up for half term today and return to school on 

Monday 27th February, that week we have 5JPB’s Family 

Assembly on the 1st March and also we will be cele-

brating World Book Day on Friday the 3rd March , this 

gives you plenty of time to get your costumes ready! 

We hope you have a safe and relaxing break and look for-

ward to seeing you after the half term.  

Attendance and Punctuality 
 

The class with the best 
attendance this week 

is 3RB with 97.6% 
 

Remember attendance is one of 
our school values, we need to 

be in the line on time! 
 

BREAKFAST CLUB  

The club starts at 8am each day, if 

you are attending please arrive no 

later than 8.30  

Can we please remember after half term 

no trainers or football boots are allowed, 

they are not part of our uniform policy. 

Children can, however, change into them 

at lunch time if they wish.  

 We are celebrating World Book Day 

on Friday 3rd March, please come to 

school dressed as your favourite book 

character. 

Well done to all of the children 

who entertained us perform-

ing in todays talent show, a 

great end to the half term! 



Maths Challenge 

Remember to hand this back to Miss Barton, our math's 

champion, on Monday to earn some Wellies. 


